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This bill to control the use of wake boards on the Willamette is extremely important 

and I urge its passage.  I am a kayaker and have had frequent trips.  Wake boarder 

are threatening to me, dangerous to many, and create obvious damage to shoreline, 

boats, and structures.  Willamette River Keepers have clearly laid out the rationale.  

Please resond to the greater good of this river and the majority of its users. 

Thank you. 


